
Subject: Applica'on	for	New	Faculty	Posi'ons
Date: Monday,	October	14,	2019	at	11:13:13	AM	Pacific	Daylight	Time
From: Magalong,	Mariles	<MMagalong@contracosta.edu>

Hello	everyone,
	
It	is	'me	to	start	planning	for	faculty	staffing	in	the	following	academic	year	(2020-2021).	As	in	previous
years,	to	request	new	faculty	posi'ons,	please	submit	the	Annual	Plan	and	Resource	Alloca'on	Applica'on
through	WEPR.	The	deadline	for	submission	of	the	applica'on	is	November	15,	2019.	Once	done	with	the
annual	plan/applica'on,	please	let	your	dean/manager	know	so	they	can	review	and	approve.	The
approvals	have	to	be	emailed	to	me	on	or	before	the	deadline	date.	This	is	only	for	new	full	'me	faculty
posi'ons.
	
If	you	applied	last	year,	were	not	funded,	and	want	to	be	considered	again	this	year,	you	do	not	have	to
submit	a	new	applica'on.	All	you	have	to	do	is	let	me	know	by	email,	with	or	without	a	short	addendum
explaining	your	need.	The	applica'ons	will	be	ranked	in	priority	order	by	a	commiZee	consis'ng	of	the
College	President,	Vice	President(s),	Academic	Senate	President,	and	Vice	President	(or	President)	of	UF	at
CCC.	Approvals	for	recruitment	will	be	made	based	on	available	funding.
	
Unlike	last	year,	there	are	no	addi'onal	funds	available	for	new	posi'ons.	Therefore,	new	faculty	posi'ons
will	be	determined	by	the	number	of	re'rements/resigna'ons	received	throughout	the	current	academic
year,	as	well	as	an	ongoing	assessment	of	the	college’s	financial	status.	If	you	have	any	ques'ons	or	need
more	informa'on,	please	contact	me.
	
Mariles
	
	


